Dear Donors Choose,

Thank you are the first words I want to say. The drawing book was a very interesting and fun
experience that was given to us by you. I really enjoyed my time drawing on it and how creative I got
with it. Although I actually finished my drawing book a while ago, I appreciate how comfortable the
size was and the number of pages the book contained. Hopefully, we get another donation of an

interesting and fun activity like this one.

As I stated before I have completed the drawing journal and had fun doing it. In my opinion, I
really like drawing so getting a journal became a habit to draw every day. At first, I didn’t know what
to draw but, as the days went by, I started drawing more people posing, body portions, and facial
expressions. At the end of my drawings, I felt like I really improved and will continue to do so thanks
to this project. So my final thank you for giving us the opportunity to revise these drawing journals.

Sincerely,

Nancy ventura



